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Managing Director succession planning

Delegat Group today announced that Managing Director, Graeme Lord, will be stepping down from
the role on 3 July 2018.

Executive Chairman Jim Delegat said, “Whilst Graeme is not leaving us for almost a year, | would like
to take this opportunity to thank him, on behalf of the Board, for his significant contribution to
Delegat Group. Graeme first joined the company in 1999 and has undertaken a succession of
leadership roles culminating in his appointment as Managing Director in April 2014. Graeme’s
leadership and strategic planning has been instrumental in Delegat Group’s global success and
eighteen-fold growth over the last eighteen years.”

Mr Lord said, “It has been a great privilege to be part of Delegat Group’s growth and success. | work
with a talented team who have together achieved exceptional growth and are well on the way to
building a leading global Super Premium wine company. | would like to take this opportunity to offer
special thanks to Jim and Rose Delegat for their outstanding vision and unyielding support over my

time with Delegat Group. | look forward to working with the Board and the global team over the
next year.”

Mr Delegat said “With this advance notice, we are well placed to undertake an executive search
process and manage a seamless transition to a new Managing Director.”
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